

Farmington High School Building Committee

Chair Report – April 29, 2020 Meeting

Welcome to the Chair Report! After each FHS Building Committee meeting, I will compose and distribute a concise summary of the meeting to keep everyone informed and up to date. The Chair Report is a communication tool that was recommended by the FHS Facility and Financial Ad Hoc Committee. Please visit the Town website for committee and subcommittee information, minutes, and agendas. A Comment is also available on the website if you have questions, comments, or suggestions for the committee.

Meg Guerrera, Chair

Meeting Highlights

- TSKP Studio gave an Architect Report Presentation which includes design updates, potential cost additions/reductions, and net zero discussion points. Click here to view the presentation.
- The FHS Building Committee discussed the timeline and next steps for the project.
- The next FHS Building Committee meeting will be held on May 13, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom Webinar. Please check the FHS Building Committee website for updates.